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Volume 49, Issue  3       315-543-2707 

The Glances 

Harr i sv i l le  Cent ra l  School  

         March -May 2019  

 Events Calendar 
  March : 

                                15th                 Jr. SRA Ice Cream Sundae Sale  

                                 22nd                  Staff Development Day ð No School         

                              April : 

                        1st - 8th               3rd - 8th Grade ELA State Testing  

                                   8th               Board of Education Meeting at 6:00pm  

                              12th              1/2 Day Staff Development (11:30 Dismissal)  

                       15th - 19th              Spring Break  

                                   22nd                   Board of Education Meeting at 6:00pm  

                                                       Approval of BOCES Budget  

                               May :             

                           30th - 7th              3rd - 8th Grade Math State Testing  

                                    4th              Prom from 8:00pm -12:00am  

                                  13th              Public Hearing at 5:30pm  

                                                        Board of Education Meeting at 6:00pm  

                         15th -16th              Kindergarten Screening  

                                  21st               Budget Vote 1:00pm -8:00pm  

                       22nd -  24th             4th & 8th Grade Science State Testing  

                        28th - 31st             4th & 8th Grade Science State Testing  

                                   27th             Memorial Day ð No School  

                                      30th             7 -12 Final Concert at 7:00pm  

                          30th -31st             Pre -K Registration  
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Guidance Office News & Notes  
Guidance Office  

SENIOR SECTION  

College Acceptances:  Congratulations!  Seniors, remember to give the guidance office a copy of your 
letter of acceptance so that we may post it on the bulletin board outside the guidance office, and          
announce it in The Glances! 
   
Name                                                                                                                                            Program of Study                                                                                                                            College/University 

 
RiKayla Brown                                              Psychology                                                                        Sage College of Albany 
Rikki is also the recipient of the Presidential Excellence Award of $19,000 per year.   
 
RiKayla Brown                                              Psychology                                                                         Elmira College 
Rikki is also the recipient of the Elmira Key Award of $20,000 per year for 4 years. 
 
RiKayla Brown                                              Psychology                                                                         LeMoyne College 
Rikki is the recipient of the Provost Scholarship totaling $65,000 ($16,250 per year).  Rikki will also receive $10,000 ($2,500 per 
year) through the Promise New York program. 
 
RiKayla Brown                                             Psychology                                                                           SUNY Potsdam College 
 
Adrienne Carr                                              Law Enforcement Leadership                                          SUNY Canton  
       
Adrienne Carr                                              Criminal Justice, A.S.                                                       SUNY Jefferson  
 
Dalton Church                                               Biology                                                                                 LeMoyne College 
Dalton is also the recipient of the Founderôs Scholarship totaling $42,000 ($10,500 per year).  Dalton will also receive $10,000 
($2,500 per year) through the Promise New York program.   
 
Mathias Duut                                                 Nursing, BA                                                                       Hardin-Simmons University 
Mathias is also the recipient of the Hardin-Simmons University scholarship in the amount of $12,000 year. 
 
Mathias Duut                                                 Nursing, BA                                                                       Keystone College 
Mathias is also the recipient of the Keystone College International Scholarship in the amount of $13,000 per year. 
 
Mathias Duut                                                 Health Studies                                                                    Wells College 
Mathias is also the recipient of the Wells College International Scholarship in the amount of $15,000. 
 
Mathias Duut                                                 Health Studies                                                                    Siena College 
Mathias is also the recipient of the Presidential Scholarship of $20,000 per year for a total of $80,000 over 4 years. 
  
Phillip Kramer                                               Physics                                                                                 Clarkson University 
Phillip is also the recipient of the Clarkson Leadership Award in the amount of $60,000 over 4 years. 
 
Phillip Kramer                                               Physics                                                                                 Rochester Institute of Technology 
Phillip is also the recipient of the RIT Computing Medal Scholarship in the amount of $28,000 ($7,000 annually). 
  
Alexa LaPlante                                              Biology                                                                               The University of Akron 
Alexa is also the recipient of the Akron Guarantee Scholarship in the amount of $15,500 over 4 yrs., as well as the Akron Advantage 
Award of $3,000 yr. for 4 yrs.  
 
Alexa LaPlante                                              Cognitive Science                                                               SUNY Oswego  
 
Alexa LaPlante                                              Pre-Nursing, General Studies                                          Northern Vermont University 
Alexa is also the recipient of the Futures Scholarship in the amount of $4,750 per year, as well as the Good Neighbor Award in the 
amount of $6,500 per year.  Total of $45,000 for 4 years. 
 
Mackenzie Newcombe                                 Education                                                                            SUNY Potsdam College  
 
Peyton Schmidt                                            Biology                                                                                Utica College  
Peyton is also the recipient of the Founder Scholarship in the amount of $4,500 per year. 
     
Bethany Shampine                                     Math Education                                                                   SUNY Potsdam College  
 

Guidance Office News 
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Military Acceptances: 
 
Congratulations to Cody Mansil, son of Trudy Mansil of Harrisville and Gilbert Mansil of Watertown, who has enlisted 
into the U.S. Army.  Cody will be ñ15 Yankeeò ï Aviation Mechanic ï for the U.S. Army. 
 
Congratulations to Kyle Stearne, son of Autumn & Tim Brown of Harrisville and Brian Stearne Jr. of Knightdale, NC.  
Kyleôs job will be Tactical Aviation Maintenance for the U.S. Air Force.   
 
Congratulations to Zachary Ward, son of Richard & Susan Ward of Harrisville, who has enlisted into the U.S. Army.  
Zachary will be a Fire Control Specialist ï Field Artillery for the U.S. Army.  
 
We appreciate your commitment and willingness to serve our Country.  Best wishes, always. 
    
SENIORS & ALUMNI:  Scholarship Opportunities 
 
Norbert L. Gazin Education Fund 
Applications are now available for the Norbert L. Gazin Education Fund (seniors and current college students may    
apply).  The Bush and Gazin applications will be available in the guidance office on February 1st.  The deadline to 
apply is 12:00 (Noon) on March 27, 2019.   
 
Completed applications should be turned into the guidance office at Harrisville Central School by the deadline date. No 
late or incomplete applications will be considered.  It is the studentôs responsibility to make sure all parts of the    
application are in by the deadline date. 
 
Requirements: 
      1. Applicant Must: 
            A.          Be born in Lewis County or parents resided in Lewis County at the time of birt 
          B.       Be a resident of Lewis County for at least five (5) years prior to application 
          C.       Be a graduate (or will be a graduate) of a Lewis County High School 
          D.       Have no felony convictions 
 
 2. Priority will be given to eligible applicants enrolling or enrolled in schools of: 
           A.       Engineering 
                          B.       Agriculture 
                          C.       Forestry 
 
  3.    A.    High School applicants who are not declaring one of the priority majors must 
           have a minimum of an 80 overall G.P.A. to apply for the Gazin Scholarship. 
            Students with a lower GPA are allowed to apply; however, please be aware that an 80 is our guideline.) 
 

    B.  High School applicants who are declaring PRIORITY (engineering, agriculture or forestry) major must have a     
         minimum of an overall 75 G.P.A. to apply for the Gazin Scholarship. 
 
   C.  Alumni may apply for the Gazin Scholarship each year, however; they must have a minimum of a 2.5  
  cumulative G.P.A. and submit the most recent transcript (fall 2018). 

 
          D. Graduate students may apply for the Gazin Scholarship if they qualify for the priority majors only: 
               Engineering, agriculture or forestry AND have a minimum G.P.A. of 3.0 
 
The Gazin Scholarship is becoming more competitive each year.  A minimum G.P.A. criteria has been established to 
apply, however, the committee reserves the right to determine winners each year to maintain the integrity of the schol-
arship.  Winners will be notified by July 1, 2019. 
 
Contact Mrs. Chartrand or Mrs. Carr in the guidance office for an application and more information.   

 

Guidance Office News Contõd 
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Austin Scholarship 
 
The Austin Scholarship is provided by the estate of Doris E. Austin.  It is intended for graduating seniors AND former 
graduates of Harrisville Central School who are continuing their education in nursing or any allied medical field.  The 
scholarship is in the amount of $1000 per year and may be reapplied for in subsequent years if the applicant remains in 
college.  If a senior is awarded this scholarship, it will be presented at graduation.     
 
To apply, you must complete a brief application, submit a resume, and write an essay on why you want to enter the  
medical field.  The deadline to apply for this scholarship is Friday, May 17, 2019.  Applications can be picked up in the 
guidance office and completed applications should be returned to the guidance office at Harrisville Central School. 
 
 

AP Exams:   

AP United States History will be given Friday, May 10 at 8:00 AM.  

AP Calculus AB is to be given Tuesday, May 14 at 8:00 AM.  

JUNIORS 
 
Most of the juniors who took the PSAT this fall will take an SAT and/or ACT college entrance examination in the 
spring of 2019.  The guidance office will meet with juniors to discuss the spring SAT and ACT process and registration 
at a later date.   
 
In the meantime, juniors should make a list of their abilities, preferences, & personal qualities.  List things you may 
want to study and do in colleges.  Read about college majors and careers on collegeboard.com or                               
mappingyourfuture.org.   
 
 

Juniors - SAT/ACT Testing Deadlines  

The time has come for college bound juniors to register for the SAT and/or ACT exams to be held in June.  (Harrisville 
Central provides busing to June test dates only.)  Registration materials may be picked up in the guidance office.       
Students can register online (please notify the guidance office if you need assistance).  See Mrs. Carr if you are unsure if 
you should take either of these standardized tests.  Many students opt to take both exams in order to give colleges more 
than one kind of testing information.  Students receiving free/reduced lunches qualify for a fee waiver and must see Mrs. 
Carr before registering for either test. 
 
                                          Registration Deadline                    Test Date                                     Websites 
SAT Exam                      Friday, May 3rd                                Saturday, June 1st                           www.collegeboard.com                            
ACT Exam                     Friday, May 3rd                                Saturday, June 8th                          www.actstudent.org                                            
 
 

HOBY   

Hugh OôBrian Youth Leadership, commonly known as HOBY, is one of the oldest and most prominent youth leadership 
organizations in the world.   HOBY seminars empower high school sophomores to develop their leadership talents and 
become effective leaders.  This yearôs Harrisville Central School HOBY nominee is:   

Katelynn Yaw, daughter of Mr. Elroy Yaw of Harrisville, NY, and Mrs. RoseAnna Yaw of Carthage, NY.   

KateLynn will be attending the HOBY leadership seminar in June 2019 at Utica College, Utica, NY, where they will be 

meeting and learning with like-minded, driven students from across the state and will explore their leadership talents 

from three perspectives:  personal, group, and societal ï learning to become the best leaders they can be. 

Guidance Office News Contõd 
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Gateways 2019 
 

 Harrisville juniors have been busy the last few weeks writing resumes, cover letters, filling out job      

applications and practicing interviewing skills. Why all the fuss about teaching job search skills?  High 

schools in St. Lawrence County realize that it is vital for all students to learn interviewing skills, how to 

write a resume and cover letter, and fill out a job application.  On Wednesday, March 20, @ SUNY      

Canton College, 80+ employers spent the morning meeting with seniors from across St. Lawrence     

County in a òmock interviewó session.  Students chose at least three employers in a career field of their 

interest to sit down and spend 15 -20 minutes in a practice interview.   

 Why is this event so important?  Just ask the employers.  They are giving up one day of work (which 

equals money out of their pocket) to spend one full day working with juniors and seniors to emphasize 

the importance of being prepared to enter the workforce.  Regardless of the career path a student chooses 

after high school graduation, one thing is certain - competition for all types of jobs is tougher than ever.  

Harrisville Central School wants our students to have an upper hand when the time comes to apply for 

that first job.  Please contact the Guidance Office if you have any questions regarding Gateways 2019.  

Scheduling for 2019 -20 

Mrs. Carr has been and will continue to meet with students in grades 8 -11 to discuss course selections 

for the 2019 -2020 academic year.  A letter will be sent home to parents indicating the number of credits 

students will have earned at the end of this school year, Regents exams yet to be taken by the student, 

and the required classes they must pass to meet graduation requirements.  Parents and/or students with 

questions or concerns regarding a current academic schedule or course selections for next year should 

contact the guidance office at 315 -543-2920. 

8TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT: High School Planning 
 
The guidance office will host a ñhigh school planning nightò for all 8th grade students and parents on Thursday, May 9th 
at 6:30 p.m. in the library.  A letter outlining the graduation requirements for the class of 2023 will be sent home 
prior to this meeting.  The planning night will allow parents to listen to a brief presentation of high school graduation 
requirements, an explanation of BOCES programs and hear from 9th grade faculty about preparation for high school 
coursework.  Mrs. Carr will also answer any specific questions about studentsô high school plan and ninth grade     
schedule.  Hope to see you there! 
 
6TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT: Middle School Planning  
 
With the new school year drawing near, for some students entering the seventh grade this fall, there is   
probably some apprehension about moving into middle school.  It is for this very reason that we have 
planned a Seventh Grade Student/Parents' Night on Thursday, May 16th at 6:30 p.m. in the high school 
cafeteria.     
 
It is in hopes that the evening will help both students and parents become aware of what to expect in 7th 
grade.  We have planned a program that will allow everyone to tour their middle school classrooms, get    
information about their subject matter, classroom expectations, ask questions, and experience various       
aspects of a seventh grade schedule.  Hope to see you there!  
 
 

Progress Reports & Report Cards: 

 

The 30-week marking period will end on Friday, April 12.  Report cards will be sent home with students 

on Friday, April 26.  
The 35-week marking period ended on Friday, May 17.   Progress reports will be sent home with         

students on Friday, May 24.  
If you have questions or concerns with regard to your childõs grades at any time, please feel 

free to contact your childõs teacher by phone or e-mail.  If you would like a parent -teacher 

conference, feel free to contact the guidance office to set up a meeting.  

Guidance Office News Contõd 
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Guidance Office News Contõd 

Post Graduates 
 
The faculty & staff @ HCS take great pride in you, and everyone likes to know where you have been and what you have 
accomplished since high school graduation. 
 
Maybe you have a great job, achieved success at the college or military levels, traveled the world, received special    
commendation, own your own business or have given back to the community.  Whatever your success may be, we would 
like to hear about it!  Itôs also important for our high school students at Harrisville Central School to know that you can 
graduate from a small school and still go on and do great things.   
 
So é keep us in the loop!  We are proud of all of you and what you have accomplished. 
 
GUIDANCE RECORDS ï Class of 2013:  We only keep guidance records for six years.  That means we will be destroying guidance records 
from the class of 2013 in June of this year. (NOTE:  we still keep a transcript.)  Any member of that class is welcome to call before June 30, 2019 to 
have his or her folder as a keepsake. 

 

IMMUNIZATION RECORDS ï Class of 2009:  Harrisville Central School keeps immunization records for 10 years.  We will be destroying 
immunization records from the class of 2009 at the end of June this year.  Any member of that class is welcome to call Mrs. Chartrand,              
(315) 543-2920, to obtain their immunization record.  Requests for immunization records must be made PRIOR TO June 30, 2019. 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE  ð Middle school & high school students will be awarded a Perfect Attendance Certificate only if 

they have attended daily for the full day with no absences, tardiness or early dismissals.  

FINAL REPORT CARDS  - The final report cards for grades 7 -12 will be sent home during the week of July 1 st  ð 5th .  

NOTE:  If your son or daughter has any outstanding obligations such as:  lunch charges, library books, textbooks, 

excuses, etc., the final report cards will not  be mailed home, but held in the main office until all obligations are 

met.  

COURSE FAIL LETTERS  ð Letters will be mailed home on a rolling basis as the guidance office is notified of course failures 

at the end of the school year.  Please call the guidance office if you have questions about the option of summer school.  

Honor Roll:  

To qualify for the High Honor Roll , a student must have an average of 90.0 or above in all academic subjects and have passed 

all courses during that report period with no incompletes.  

To qualify for Honor Roll , a student must have an average of at least 85.0, but below 90.0, and have passed all courses taken 

during that report period with no incompletes.  

A failing grade in physical education will cause the student to be ineligible for the Honor/High Honor Roll.  

Honor roll eligibility depends on the marking period (term) grade, not the examination grade.  

 

SUMMER SCHOOL  : 

 Any student in grades 9 -12 who fails a required course should consider attending summer school this summer.  Because of 

graduation requirements, it is extremely difficult to avoid scheduling conflicts, an overload of classes or an additional yea r of 

high school if you do not go to summer school for a failed course.  The policy at HCS is as follows:  

A student must have passed two quarters of work in Harrisville and  the summer session OR  attain an average grade 

that is passing when two thirds of the Harrisvilleõs final grade is averaged with one third of the summer school grade. 

The guidance office at HCS will handle summer school registration for students who would like to take a course at either      

Gouverneur Regional Summer School or Carthage Central Secondary Summer School.  Specific information about summer 

school registration and deadlines will be posted on the school website and outside the guidance office on the bulletin board.    

Students may also pick up information in the guidance office.  

** THERE WILL BE NO SUMMER SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION PROVIDED TO EITHER LOCATION**  

Students are responsible for arranging their own transportation to summer school.  
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Attendance: Please read carefully   
This information applies to students in grades Pre-K-12. 

 
 
Immediately upon return to school following an absence, a student must present a note from his or her parent(s)/guardian(s) to the 
attendance office, as required by law, explaining his or her absence. 
 
When a 7-12 student arrives to school late, they should sign the log sheet in the guidance office and receive a pass from Mrs. Chartrand for 
attendance purposes.  Elementary students should sign in with Mrs. Rebb.  Excuses are to be turned in to the attendance secretary at that 
time.  

If a student is excused from school early for medical appointments or other reasons, the student must bring or send a note signed by a parent 
or guardian to the elementary office (Pre-K-6 students) or the guidance office (7-12 students) in the morning.  

Students in grades 7-12 must sign out in the guidance office before they leave for the appointment and then sign in when returning to the 
building.  

Pre-K-5 students must sign out in the elementary office before they leave. 
PLEASE KEEP PHONE CALLS REQUESTING EARLY RELEASE OF STUDENTS FROM SCHOOL FOR EMERGENCIES 
ONLY.   Sending a note in first thing in the morning is the best way to handle early releases.  This way you, school personnel 
and the student are all on the same page early in the day and there are no class time interruptions.   Your cooperation is greatly          
appreciated. 

 

 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PARENTS REGARDING PHONE CALLS:  

Due to an overwhelming amount of phone calls to school by parents      

requesting early dismissals for students, parents are now asked to 

please limit phone calls for early dismissal to absolute emergencies   

only.   

Effective immediately, if a parent calls to have their child excused early 

from school, the parent will be asked to come in to the school at the 

time they pick up their child and submit a written excuse .   New York 

State law indicates that the school must have a written excuse on file 

for all student absences, excusals and tardiness.  Unfortunately, the 

majority of our parents have not been following up with written         

excuses as promised.  

The important thing to note is that when last minute phone calls are 

made to school for a studentõs early dismissal, classes are interrupted 

and the whole classroom loses precious classroom instruction.  

Again, to make it fair to everyone, students should submit all excuses 

first thing in the morning and parents should limit phone calls to   

emergency situations only.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciated by 

all.  Thank you.  

Guidance Office News Contõd 
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High Honor and Honor Rollsñ2nd Marking Period 

High Honor Rollð 12th Grade 

Boaz, Samantha 

Briggs, Mackensie 

Brown, RiKayla 

Duut, Mathias 

Granolic, Nikola 

Horten, Taylor 

Kramer, Phillip 

Laplante, Alexa 

Monira, Bill 

Neeley, Foster 

Newcombe, Mackenzie 

Roberts, Scott 

Schmitt, Peyton 

Sixberry, Lacey 

Stearne, Kyle 

 

Honor Rollð 12th Grade 

Atkinson, Cadan 

Atkinson, Ethan 

Butler, Christian 

Carr, Jothi 

Church, Dalton 

Mansil, Cody 

McIntosh, Kendrick 

Phillips, Bethany 

Randall, Breanna 

Shampine, Bethany 

Spencer, Shane 

Walters, Cody 

High Honor Rollð 11th Grade 

Bango, Rachel 

Benson, Chloe 

Henry, Macinzy 

Lunderman, Matison 

Moore, Harlie 

Parow, Nolan 

Sullivan, Jadon 

 Honor Rollð 11th Grade 

Johnson, Jeremiah 

LaPlatney, Hannah 

Loos, Brianna 

Rich, Stacey 

Schmidt, Justine 

Shampine, Mia 

Spencer, Bayleigh 

Spencer, Taylor 

Winters, Raven 

 

High Honor Rollð 10th Grade 

Hall, Brady 

Manchester, Amy 

Schmitt, Nathan 

Honor Rollð 10th Grade 

LaParr, Talon 

Rose, Keith 

Taylor, Benjamin 

Woodward, Hannah 

Yaw, KateLynn 

 

 High Honor Rollð 9th Grade 

Atkinson, Cadence 

Cook, Harlee 

Delles, Caroline 

Hall, Jayla 

Kirk, Aidan 

Schmidt, Anthony 

Shampine, Breanna 

Wicks, Jonathan 

Woodward, Mackenzie 

 Honor Rollð 9th Grade 

Coller, Gabrielle 

Fuller, Charles 

Kelly, Tucker 

Taylor, Will 

 High Honor Rollð 8th Grade 

Atkinson, Nadia 

Brassard, Nicholas 

LaParr, Lila 

 Honor Rollð 8th Grade 

Brown, Josephine 

Parow, Aaron 

Shaw, Joanie 
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High Honor Rollð 7th Grade 

Cartier, Madison 

Jenack, Connor 

LaVancha, Elaine 

McIntosh, Abigail 

Meagher, Hailey 

Meagher, Isabel 

Paro, Owen 

Schrodt, Lucas 

Sullivan, Tanner 

 Honor Rollð 7th Grade 

Dean Melody 

Delles, Corey 

Loos, Brennan 

Lunderman, Meagan 

Parow, Carly 

Parow, Ethan 

Patchin, Lucas 

Simmons, Jaylee 

Sullivan, Nolan 

High Honor and Honor Rolls ñ2nd Marking Period Contõd 

Top AchieversñSouthwest Tech 

Allied Healthð AM 

Boaz, Samantha 

 

Building Trades I 

Spencer, Ryan 

 

Certified Nursing Assistant 

Bango, Rachel 

 

Cosmetology II 

Carr, Jothi 

 

Criminal Justice II 

Briggs, Mackensie 

Graphic Communications II 

Ellis, Quinton 

Horten, Taylor 

Sixberry, Lacey 

 

Building Trades II  

Stearne, Kyle 

 

Heavy Equipment Operation II 

LaPlatney, Jacob 

Ward, Zachary 

 

Metalworking Technology I 

Woodward, Nathaniel 

 

Metalworking Technology II 

Butler, Christian  

Walters, Cody 
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Upcoming Events 

Kindergarten Screening:  If your child will be 5 years old prior to December 1, 

2019, they may be eligible to attend Kindergarten in the fall. Kindergarten screening 

will be held at Harrisville Central School on Wednesday, May 15th and Thursday, 

May 16th. Parents will receive a letter from the school with more information about 

your childõs Kindergarten screening. If you are new to the area or if your child 

did not attend Pre -kindergarten, please contact Mrs. Julie Chartrand in the 

Guidance Office to make sure your childõs information is in our student 

management system.  

Pre -Kindergarten Registration: If your child will be 4 years old prior to December 1, 2019 they could 

be eligible to attend Pre -K in the fall. Pre -K registration will be held at Harrisville Central School on 

Thursday, May 30th and Friday, May 31st. Parents will receive a letter from the school with more      

information about our childõs Pre-K registration  

 

In the meantime, please contact Mrs. Julie Chartrand in the HCS Guidance Office to make 

sure your childõs information is recorded in our student management system. 

Prom 2019  

Casino Night  

May 4th 8pm -12am  

Ticket Pricing:  

Singles $12  

Couples $20  

Final Concert Dates:  

¶ Grades 7-12 Band and Chorus May Concert May 30th at 7:00pm             

¶ Grades 5/6 Final Band and Chorus Concert June 13th at 7:00pm  

Reminder to Purchase Your Harrisville     

Central Yearbook!!  

$27.00 tax included  

You can order online at Josten.com  

Or mail check to the school at attention of Mrs.  

Kramer. Make checks out to Pirates Log  
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Upcoming Events 

You are invited to theé 

                  Harrisville Central School  

               Annual  

               Art Show  

               Reception  
Located in the Large Gym  

Thursday, May 30th 2019  

4:00-7:00pm 

This show will feature artwork from students in  

Pre-Kindergarten ñ12th grade.  

Enjoy refreshments and music  

As well as vote  

For your favorites in our òPeopleõs Choiceó categories 

 

Silent Auction featuring artwork donated by students and local 

artists  

 

The Show is on display  

May 28th ñMay 31st  

Open daily 8am ñ3pm  

(please sign in at the main office)  
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Harrisville Central Spirit Week! 

Monday ð Pajama Day  

Tuesday  ðTourist Day  

Wednesday ð Multiplicity Day  

Thursday ð Opposite Sex Day  

Friday ð Class Color Day (Winter Olympics)  

  


